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As an educator, a parent, and a concerned citizen, I am extremely concerned about 
LD227 and its implications for the future of our children.  This bill has previously 
been vetoed but is now being resurrected with the  added piece concerning 
transgender  policies which will in all likelihood, remove the role of the parent in 
these monumental decisions…decisions which will have life long consequences!  
This bill would allow  decisions of this nature to be made by the ‘state’ or other 
entities to make these critical decisions without the input of parents. 


